Villas de Golf Association, Inc

Annual Membership Meeting 
February 5, 2013 at the Clubhouse’
Unapproved Meeting Minutes
Call to Order: Manager Leslie Randolph called the meeting to order at 7:03 PM

Proof of Notice:   Manager L. Randolph certified the notice had been posted in accordance within Association By- Laws.
Call the Roll: The roll was called: Bob Tait, Kent Ward, Barbara Mannette, Doug Ropp, Ken Swierenga, and Bob Shafer present.  Leslie Randolph, RPM, also in attendance.  (Note: 59 Owner/Residents in attendance)
Certifying of a Quorum Leslie Randolph, RPM, stated that the total of proxies and Owner present was 103, exceeding the 88 required.  A quorum was established. 
Reading and Approval of Unapproved Minutes:  Meeting minutes from the February 7, 2012 Membership Meeting were reviewed.  Motion made by K. Ward to approve the minutes as written.  Seconded by K. Swierenga.  Motion passed 6-0
New Business:

1. Discussion of Carport Replacement- B. Shafer stated that the BOD was considering options to address the aging carports.  Several options were presented.  The Owners participated in the discussion.  This matter will be taken up at a future BOD meeting.  No vote was taken
2. Landscape Update:  Bernadette Moriarity, Chairperson of the Landscape Committee, gave a brief update of the progress make toward the last major upgrade; that the LC recommendation is expected to be on the February BOD agenda.  No formal action taken

3. Discussion and Vote to Accept the 2012 Year End Financial Report- D. Ropp gave an overview of a written report (attached for the record). After a brief discussion, D. Ropp made a motion to accept the report as written.  Seconded by B. Shafer.  Motion was approved by 6-0
Owner Questions and Discussion Owners raised questions on several topics to which the BOD responded.  No BOD action taken

Adjournment:   Motion made by B. Shafer, seconded by K. Ward to adjourn. Motion passed by 6-0.   The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM
